
Week 8 

 

Dear families and community members,  

 

LNC Dance Festival – A Celebration of Talent and Joy 

As Relieving Principal, it was an absolute privilege to attend the 

Lower North Coast Dance Festival at the Glasshouse this week 

and witness the outstanding performances of our two West-

port Public School dance groups. On both Tuesday and Thurs-

day evenings. I joined many proud parents, carers, and family 

members who beamed with pride as they watched their chil-

dren take to the stage with confidence, energy, and joy. 

 

Our students danced beautifully, showcasing not only their 

talent but also the dedication and teamwork that went into 

preparing for this event. The smiles on their faces said it all, 

they were thrilled to have the opportunity to perform on a 

world-class stage, and they embraced the moment with enthu-

siasm and pride. 

 

A very special thank you goes to Mrs Moore and Ms Pallot for 

their incredible effort in organising and leading our students 

with such commitment and care. Their behind-the-scenes ded-

ication, from rehearsals to costume coordination, and the 

many hours spent preparing has not gone unnoticed and is 

deeply appreciated by all. 

 

Congratulations to everyone involved, we are extremely proud! 

 

Mr Haste 

Relieving Principal 

 

Upcoming Event 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Knockout Football 

Our boys and girls Knockout Football teams played at Lake 

Cathie against Port Macquarie Public School and Telegraph 

Point Public School. Our boys team fell short going down 5-3 

in the first game against Port Macquarie Public School. In a 

friendly match against Telegraph Point Public School they won 

8-7 in a close match. Our girls team won 5-0 against Port Mac-

quarie Public School taking through to Round 2 which they will 

play in Term 3 against Telegraph Point Public School. They also 

won in the friendly match against Port Macquarie Public.  

 

Goodluck Girls in Round 2!  

 

State of Origin Mufti Day Fundraiser   

Students showed their true colours for State of Origin mufti 

day fundraiser today. Go the Blues, go the Maroons!!  

20 June 2025 

Mon 23 - Tues 24 June FOCM Rehearsal  

Thursday 26 June Kindergarten School Tour 

Friday 4 July Student Last Day of Term 2 

Tuesday 22 July Student First Day of Term 3 



Stage 3 Netball Team  

On Tuesday our Stage 3 netball students demonstrated out-

standing teamwork and skill at the NSW Netball Schools Cup 

in Port Macquarie. Facing some tough competition, they 

worked together brilliantly and secure 3 wins out of their 4 

games. Congratulations to the team on a fantastic effort and a 

great result!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ironbark Exploring Bridges 

Ironbark students have been exploring bridges from around 

the world and learning about the forces that act on them. 

They have now designed their own bridges, aiming to hold up 

to 5 kg and have begun building their structures. We’re look 

forward to the coming weeks to see if their bridges can take 

the weight!  

 

 

 

 




